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New Team Members

Pablo Bernet, Canal Maintenance

Worker I, Canal Maintenance,

Public Works

Rigo Morales, Canal Maintenance

Worker I, Canal Maintenance,

Public Works

Way to Go

A Public Works Shout out from Jennifer Daumann - to the

Sanitation Crews along with other Public Works crews who have

worked 7 days a week after back-to-back Hurricanes. Always

know that your efforts and sacrifices with time away from your

families and personal lives never go unnoticed during times like

this. Team members like you show the pride that evolves from

Public Works employees. 



Bright Spots

Halloween isn’t just for kids! Public

Works furry kids enjoyed the spooky

celebrations. Pictured below (Hazel)

Laurel’s new puppy and (Gracie) Dave

Meyer’s lovable pooch!

We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for our incredible

vendors and generous donors that made our Neighborhood Fall

Festival a resounding success! Your contributions, time, and

energy helped bring our community together for an afternoon of

fun, food, and connection,.
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Way to Go

We’re excited to share some fantastic feedback about our

Wastewater Collections team. Leonard Harris, John Shell, and

Frank Zaccaro were praised for their promptness, courtesy, and

professionalism after responding to a sewer line break on San

Massimo Drive. A resident called to commend their excellent

service. Together, with nearly 40 years of service and experience

in the Wastewater Collections division, they exemplify the

dedication and skill we value in our team. Thank you, Leonard,

John, and Frank, for your outstanding service!

With resident satisfaction as our top priority, we always

welcome and value your feedback! You can send feedback to

Utilities@CityofPuntaGordaFL.com or call 941-575-3339



Public Works congratulates Matt

Grenier, Sanitation Worker II on

celebrating five (5) years of

service to the City of Punta Gorda.

Matt works expeditiously and

always gets his routes done

promptly. He’s always helping

other routes and has a smile on

his face. Thanks for all you do

Matt, it does not go unnoticed! 

Way to Go
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